
 

 

 

 

 

14 January 2022 

Dear parents and carers 
 
Re: Confirmed case of COVID-19 in your child’s year group 
 
I am writing to inform you that the academy has COVID-19 cases in your child’s year group. 
 
This letter is to inform you of the current situation and to provide advice on how to support your child during 
these circumstances. Please be reassured that for most children, coronavirus (COVID-19) will be a mild illness. 
 
As our setting remains open and your child continues to attend as normal if they remain well, all students and 
staff, regardless of year group, should remain vigilant. Please see guidance on page 2. 
 
Our pupils and staff continue to follow the steps to help prevent the transmission of the virus with frequent 
hand washing, ventilated classrooms, regular staff testing and wearing of face masks in all communal settings. 
 
In addition, our academy has an enhanced cleaning schedule in place and we hope these measures reassure you 
we are doing everything we can to help curb the spread of the virus as much as possible. 
 
Should anyone have any concerns or wishes to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs C Welsh 
Principal 
 
  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


